ril

April showers bring us so many fun times
with our little learners! Some of our babies
celebrated not only a first Easter, but also
some first birthdays. Our hope is the
weather continues to warm up and get
consistent as we want our little ones to
enjoy as much time outdoors as possible.

Infant Class




Toddler Room

April has been a water-filled month! We
have explored all that water can help us do,
not only do we drink it to grow big and
strong, but we can play with it. Adding
tissue paper to the windows with water has
worked our fine-motor skills, but also
created some beautiful artwork. On a hot,
sunny day we have splashed with some
ocean toys in the great outdoors.



Preschool Class

This past month was filled with so much fun.

Our preschoolers went on a field trip to
spread some Easter love to the local
community, and we are starting to see
some progress in our outdoor garden!
Students celebrated Earth day with
continued work in our worm farm, as well as
exploring water painting. We are excited to
gear up for the summer and see if we can
enjoy many more warm weather days.



School Age Class

School agers have had themselves a
taste of the summer with a much
needed Spring Break. They used this
opportunity to enjoy some fun Easter
egg hunts, as well as some dabbling in
science. As they gear up for the end of
the school year, we cannot wait to see
what they will be interested in doing
this summer.

Now is the time to let us
know if your child will not be
here for the summer, or if
they will be only here part
time! Or if they will have
summer school! Please let

your child's teacher know
ASAP!

Norfolk Public Schools will
be CLOSED May 12th.

All Schools will be CLOSED
May 29th! & So will we!
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In May we will celebrate Mr. 1ziah, Mr.

Ulyssis, Halo, Elijah C., Ms. Joy, and

Aiden, who will all be celebrating
birthdays!

Kindergarten
registration is
opened up in most
cities, please get
ready to register your
soon-to-be

kindergartner!

wMemorial Day.
R N SR

We hope the month of May brings us
something more than flowers, as we will
celebrate Cinco De Mayo, Mother's Day,
and Memorial Day. With the approach
of summer coming so quickly, we are
thrilled to gear up for our summer
themes. Our infants already off to outer
space with a planetary themed
classroom! Preschool will be going
underwater with an ocean themed
summer, and our toddlers are

DON'T FORGET

Closed toed shoes are required for

inside and outdoor for all ages.

Dress in layers as the weather
continues to shift on us.

Please bring in sunscreen for your
child if you would like to use your
own brand of choice.

Summer supply lists will be going
out soon for the supplies students
will need to make it a rocking
summer!



